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Dear Beacon View Families 
 
It brought tears to my eyes last week to see our beauƟful and talented Beacon View School Family come together to 
celebrate our playground, building and our Summer Fayre. A special thank you to the Rotary for their donaƟon which 
paid for the burgers and sausages. A huge congratulaƟons to all of the children who performed or contributed to such a 
lovely event. We are sƟll sorƟng the final figure for money raised and will let you know when we have this.  

 

Thank you for being part of our celebraƟons. 

 

Kind regards 
 
Sally Hodgson  
Principal 
 
 

 Attendance  
Whole School - 95%  

 

    Winning class - Valiant with 99%  

Year 5 & 6 Sports Day 
 

A huge congratulaƟons to all our Year 5 and 6 pupils for showing outstanding respect, resilience, and 
responsibility throughout each event. Whether they were cheering on their peers or giving their all in every 

race and acƟvity, they truly embodied our school values. 
 

It was also wonderful to welcome so many families into school...and a dinosaur!  Your presence, 
encouragement, and enthusiasm added so much joy to the occasion. Thank you for being part of these 

memorable days. 
 

Sports Day Results:   
1st Purbrook 1186 points 
2nd Nelson 1113 points 

3rd Wallington 1035 points 
4th Widley 1030 points 



 

Young Voices – A CelebraƟon of Beacon View 
 
AƩending Young Voices was an exciƟng and unforgeƩable experience at University of Portsmouth. 
RepresenƟng Beacon View at such a large event filled us with pride and joy, and reminded us of the power of 
unity. We also had the opportunity to speak with The Lord 
Mayor and The Lady Mayoress.  
 
This year, our school has achieved so much. We’ve opened a 
brand new playground with a magical Narnia door, explored 
creaƟvity through glass painƟng, and grown vegetables and 
flowers in our garden. We’ve taken on leadership roles, 
shared our ideas, and seen real changes—like fixing toilet 
locks - thanks to pupil feedback. 
 
From OPAL playƟmes to exciƟng acƟviƟes, Beacon View is full of 
opportuniƟes to learn, lead, and have fun.  
Young Voices was a chance to celebrate it all—and a memory 
we’ll never forget. 

Spaces Available in Wraparound Care!  
 

Looking for a safe, fun, and flexible place for your child before or aŌer 
school?  
Our Wraparound Care has spaces available! 
 

Children can:  

Play indoors and outdoors 

Enjoy board games, craŌs, and creaƟve play 

Make new friends and unwind in a caring environment 
Whether it’s a busy morning or a late pick-up, we’re here to help! 
 

🌿 𝐂𝐨𝐦𝐞 𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐇𝐚𝐯𝐞 𝐅𝐮𝐧 𝐎𝐮𝐭𝐝𝐨𝐨𝐫𝐬 𝐓𝐡𝐢𝐬 𝐒𝐮𝐦𝐦𝐞𝐫 𝐀𝐭 𝐎𝐮𝐫 𝐇𝐀𝐅 𝐅𝐨𝐫𝐞𝐬𝐭 𝐒𝐜𝐡𝐨𝐨𝐥 🌿 
 
Looking for a day of outdoor adventure and creaƟvity? Join us for a HAF Forest School Family Session right 
here in the grounds of Beacon View Primary Academy! 
 
Here’s what’s in store:  

 
¨ Learn how to use tools safely 
¨ Make things using natural materials 
¨ Build a den or shelter 
¨ Learn how to light a fire and help cook snacks on the campfire 
¨ Or simply chillax in a hammock and enjoy the sounds of nature 
 
All resources are provided – just come along and enjoy a fun-filled day 
outdoors! 
 
Hot and cold drinks, lunch, and snacks are provided and shelters will 
be put up if it rains 

 

What to wear: 
Long trousers and long-sleeved tops (to protect from Ɵcks). Waterproofs if it’s raining 
 
What to bring: 
💧 A water boƩle 
 

👉 For more details and to book your place, follow these links:  
hƩps://eequ.org/book/haf-family-day-at-beacon-view-with-sharon-16780    
hƩps://eequ.org/book/haf-forest-school-club-at-beacon-view-with-sharon-16752  



 

 
Great 8 Bronze & Silver 

Passport Winners 
 

Effie G - Garrison 
Maya-Rose S - Garrison 

Isla G - Vanguard 

Paulsgrove Carnival – Saturday 28 June 2025 
 

Get ready for a day of fun, music, and community spirit at the Paulsgrove Carnival! The fesƟviƟes kick off with 
the carnival procession leaving Victory Primary School at 10:30am, winding its way through the heart of 
Paulsgrove and arriving at the main event site just in Ɵme for the entertainment to begin. 
Running Order 

 
 

Bring your friends and family, enjoy the music, and celebrate the vibrant spirit of Paulsgrove! 

Time ArƟst / AcƟvity 

10:30 Just Lucy 

11:05 Follow Your Dreams 

11:30 Carnival Returns 

12:00 Marley Blandford 

12:35 Follow Your Dreams 

13:00 Ollie HuƩon 

13:35 Castle View Music 

14:00 FugiƟve Orchestra 

14:35 Castle View Performance 

15:00 Wildcat Wailers 

Help Us Keep Your Child’s Info Up to Date + Prize Draw!  
 

We are sending home your child’s contact sheet. This shows the informaƟon we have about your child, like 
emergency contacts and medical details. 

 
To help keep this informaƟon private, we’ve stapled an OFSTED parent 
quesƟonnaire to the front of the sheet. This helps cover the details and keeps 
them from being seen by others. 
 
Please check the sheet carefully. If anything is wrong, you can change it using the 
Arbor app or write the changes on the paper. If you update anything, please let us 
know by wriƟng this on the form. 
 
We send the OFSTED survey once a year to hear what you think about Beacon View. Your thoughts help us 
make our school even beƩer! 
 

If you return the contact sheet with a completed OFSTED quesƟonnaire, your name will go into a prize draw 
for a shopping voucher! 
 

The deadline to return the form is Monday 7th July 2025. 



 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 OPTION 1  

or email aƩendance@beaconviewprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates For School 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 Inflatables 

Friday 18th July 
Last day of school before Summer Holidays 

1:30pm Finish 

Thursday 17th July Year 6 Festival (afterschool - further details 
to follow) 

Free TransiƟon Event for Future Castle View 
Students!  

Is your child joining Castle View Academy in 
September?  

To help make the move to secondary school exciƟng 
and smooth, Castle View is hosƟng a free transiƟon 
event with games, a scavenger hunt, hot dogs, and 
ice cream! 

📍 Where: Castle View Academy field 

📅 When: Thursday 3rd July, 3:15–4:30pm 

Note: All children must be accompanied by an 
adult. Places are first come, first served. 

👉 Sign up here: hƩps://forms.office.com/e/
KVTBSguJzJ  



 


